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From the Head Teacher  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
I would like to thank all the parents who are 
following the Government guidance on    
wearing face coverings. Whilst we have had 
to remind some parents, we are pleased that 
most parents are working with us to keep 
you , your families and everyone in school and 
the wider community safe. 
 
Can I also remind all parents that drive their 
children to school to please park away from 
the school entrance and walk the final part 
of the journey. Oliver street gets very con-
gested especially at the start and end of the 
school day and our priority must always be to 
keep our pupils and their families safe. 
 
 Mrs. Sofina Islam OBE  
Headteacher & NLE 
 

1N: Halima 1S: Adam 

2R: Anas 2G  Ronya 

3V: Nadira 3B: Nicolas 

4B: Leena 4L: Arfa 

5B: Noosheen 5A: Ruqayah 

6P Halima M 6C:  Daniela 

 

PE KIT for Year 4,5 and 6 
 

Due to the Covid 19 situation school has de-
cided that on PE days for years 4,5 and 6 the 
pupils can wear their PE kits to school.  (They 
keep their PE kits on all day). This is because 
we do not have suitable changing areas as pu-
pils must remain in their class bubbles as per 
Government guidance. 
 
Please ensure they have appropriate clothing 
for the weather (no shorts) and wear school 
colours.   

 
 

@stanton_bridge 

School Stars 
 

May I congratulate our children who gained School 
Star status for: 

Being a Good Friends 
 
 

 

One Way System 
 

Please note school gates open at 8.30am. 
 

Please remember, when following the one-way 
system,  drop off your youngest child first,  
before moving around to the older year groups. 
 
 

All  Classroom  doors will  close promptly at 8.45 
am. Classroom doors are open from 8:40am. 
If you’re late, you will have to report to the 
front office. 
 

 

Drinks 
 

Parents just a quick reminder when you send 
your children  into school with drinks . Please 
only send water . It is also a good idea to 
clearly write your childs name on the water 
bottle 
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If you require this     
newsletter in  
LARGE PRINT                                                                      

please send a note into 
school with your child. 


